Dear Ms Derry

“This official launch of NMU’s medical school is an important milestone for this wonderful university
itself, for the higher education sector as a whole, for NMU’s immediate contexts and most
important, for the health and wellbeing of South Africa’s people. This medical school will inject
significant new capacity into our national health system. It will also contribute to the reimagination
of health education by ensuring that close attention is paid to the nature of the education and
training. Its intentions of producing more socially rounded graduates will help us to inject new levels
of diversity and new learnings about the role of medical graduates in helping to produce better
health outcomes. My heartiest congratulations to NMU on this launch. May the Medical School
flourish from its location in the rich academic environment of NMU and the forges it will be thrown
into.”

Sincerely

Ahmed Bawa

Prof Ahmed Bawa Tel: +27 12 030 0650
Chief Executive Officer | Email: ahmed@usaf.ac.za
Web: www.usaf.ac.za
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